

December 20, 2007

Mr. Rodney Orme Employee Chair University Assembly 109 Day Hall CAMPUS

Dear Rodney,

I thank the University Assembly and its Codes and Judicial Committee for completing the review of the Campus code, and the related revisions recommended in Barbara Krause's report, in response to my letter of May 15, 2007, and in particular for addressing the four principal issues I identified in my letter.

I will be reviewing both the University Assembly and the Krause reports with my senior leadership team. I hope to be able to communicate early in the spring semester our comments and judgements concerning recommended changes to the Campus Code. In the meantime, I certainly appreciate the thoughtful efforts and continued cooperation of the University Assembly.

Best regards,

David J. Skorton

Savid Shorton

cc: Mary Beth Grant